
Happy New Year!!! 
 
I pray that all had a very 
blessed and Merry Christmas.  I 
want to send a HUGE shout out 
to everyone that helped with the 
Kid’s Christmas Party and the 

Senior’s Christmas Dinner.  We had a great 
turn out for both and could not have done it 
without all our awesome chairpersons and vol-
unteers.  You all continue to amaze with your 
creativity and organization of everything that 
goes into the planning and execution of these 
wonderful events!! 
 
January is going to be another fun and busy 
month with several of our monthly events back 
on the calendar after the holidays, so please 
check out the calendar for these tasty upcom-
ing events. 
 
January 15th to 16th is the CASI Chili Cook Off!  
Auxiliary will be having our annual silent auc-
tion plus doing Burger Burns on the grill both 
Saturday and Sunday – this is our biggest 
fundraiser of the year!  If you have anything 
very gently used or new that you would like to 
donate, please see Michelle, Hannah, or Sue.  
You can also bring them to the Auxiliary room 
at the Post and mark them for “CASI”.  Be-
tween the food from the grill, entertainment, 
and chili judging, this is going to be a really fun 
weekend!! 
 
Last, but not least, please remember to renew 
your membership dues.  If they are not paid by 
January 31st, you will lose your “years”.  The 
bartenders will be asking to see everyone’s 
membership cards beginning January 1st. 
 
Reminder, our meeting this month is on Janu-
ary 5th at 7:30 p.m. and we would love to see 
you there. 
 
Until next time, may you and yours stay safe 
and healthy, 
 
Sandy Vinson 
ALA President Unit 593 
aux593info@gmail.com 
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Members at Large: Henry Creech, 

Jack Leanhart, Jimmy May, Art  

Osvold, Ken Rodd, 

 

Auxiliary Officers:  

President: Sandy Vinson  

Vice President: Robin Alva  

Secretary: Amanda Silvas 

Treasurer: Sue Buckley  

Historian: Vacant 

Chaplain: Irma Ducharme 
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January 2022 

Happy New Year Folks! 
 
Wow…..2022 is here!  If you 
haven’t renewed your mem-
bership, you’re late.  Please 
renew today to be sure you 
keep your continuous years 

of service.  We’re about 100 members short 
of our goal and could really use your re-
newal.  Also, I challenge everyone to recruit 
one new member in January.  If you don’t 
know an eligible person to join the Legion, 
encourage someone to renew or ask an old 
member to re-join.  Let them know why 
you’re a member and encourage them to join 
and get involved. 
 
BTW, please don’t be offended, but the can-
teen staff will be asking everyone to show 
their membership cards to be sure we stay 
legal with TABC.  They will probably ask to 
see it multiple times until they remember who 
has shown them their card, so be sure to 
have it ready and proudly show your card. 
 
As always, last month was busy!  I need to 
thank all the folks who decorated the Post for 
Christmas, the folks who put on the Chil-
dren’s Christmas party, the folks who put on 
the Senior’s Christmas party, the Post Christ-
mas party and the folks who put on the New 
Year’s party.  But mostly, those people who 
came out and supported all the events.  We 
do it for you!  By attending our functions, we 
know you appreciate and enjoy them and 
your participation ensures that we will be able 
to put on future events. 
 

This month we’ll be working on the Oratorical 
contest, Boys State, JROTC awards, the 
CASI chili cook-off, community projects and 
various other programs.  Thank you to all of 
the folks who make this happen!  Post 593 
rocks!  And yes, we have the monthly break-
fast, Chicken Fried Steak, and steak dinners 
back on  the calendar so come on out 
 

Continued on page 2 



SALute 

Happy New Year! It was yet another challenging year, 
hopefully 2022 will be better. 
 
Thanks to Henry for setting up and conducting our SAL 
Christmas party. Everyone had a great time. 

 
January brings the return of our monthly Chicken Fried Steak Din-
ners. See ya on January 14th! 
 
Membership is still a top priority, please renew today.  
 
With the new Legion year, it would be really nice to see some new 
faces at our monthly meetings and events. Our Monthly General 
Membership Meeting is always on the 3rd Tuesday of the month. 
Hope to see you there. 
  
Be safe and be well, 
Joe Falco 
Squadron 593 Commander 

Continued from page 1 

and enjoy some great cooking and fellowship.  We need vol-
unteers to make these things happen.  If you have a little free 
time, consider volunteering at one of these events. 
 
The Tuesday morning (9:00am to 11:00am) coffee and 
donuts is going strong.  In fact, there’s:  fruit, nuts, oatmeal, 
orange juice, tea, hot chocolate and more.  You are wel-
comed to come out and share some complimentary drinks, 
snacks, time and conversation with fellow Legion Family 
members.   
 
I don’t know if you’ve noticed, but the Post and Legion shed 
both have new gutters.    These gutters didn’t cost the Post a 
dime.  Generous donations were made to make it happen 
and the contractor, Bobby Hernandez from Roofing and Gut-
ters, gave us a fantastic deal.  We also have a lifetime war-
ranty.  Thank you to those who donated and especially 
Bobby! 
 
Amy Coker’s (one of our fantastic bartenders) last day was 
22 December.  We wish her all the best in her future endeav-
ors.  She said she may be back working one day and that 
she’ll be around the Post.  Enjoy your time off Amy.  See you 
in the New Year! 
 
From me and my family to you and yours, we wish you a very 
happy, healthy and prosperous New Year.  See you around 
the Post. 
 
For God and Country, 
 
Dennis Ducharme 
Post Commander 

Base entrance using VIC (Veterans ID card).  

1. Stop at the visitor's center at main gate.  

2. Take registration and proof of insurance.  

3. Complete paperwork and you are finished.  

4. Proceed to the gate.  

Brad Martin 
Post 593 Service Officer 

Legion Membership Update 

Please renew for 2022! You can also leave your dues with 
the bartender (make sure you write your name and mem-
bership ID number on the envelope) and we’ll get you the 
new card right away. As always, you can renew online at 
mylegion.org and print your membership card; you can 
send in your reminder renewal form; or you can email 
ed.richards@comcast.net and we can chat about your re-
newal options. As of December 2nd, we are 84.55% of our 
goal of 712 members. We are at 602 members and grow-
ing everyday! It is always a perfect time to renew or join! 
Bring in your friends, family, and neighbors to register for 
the Legion (and check eligibility for Auxiliary and Sons as 
well!). Remember, the American Legion has updated mem-
bership eligibility—now any person who has served in ac-
tive duty in the United States Armed Forces since Decem-
ber 7, 1941, and has been honorably discharged or are still 
serving, you are eligible to join. 

 

Ed Richards,  

1
st
 Vice Commander, Membership 

Scouting Report 
 

I would like to remind everyone that the Goal in Scouting is not just to reach the rank of Eagle Scout. The 
real goal is to have a successful Scouting experience. I have run into a very good article where some cor-
respondence between a former Eagle Scout and his Scoutmaster Mr. Wood and I quote. 
 
“Interestingly, at the beginning, it was mentioned that reaching Eagle rank is not the goal of Scouting. 

Reaching Eagle is the goal of the individual Scout,” Wood says. “The goal of Scouting is to guide each Scout to reach 
First Class rank, which provides the Scout the basic first-aid skills, outdoor skills, and water safety in swimming skills 
and canoeing. This, plus memorizing the words of the Scout Oath and Scout Law with the gradual understanding that 
these are not just words to memorize but words to live by for life.” 
 
“There is more to Scouting than all the fun activities and merit badges we have a reputation for in Troop 2066,” Wood 
says. “We can help them Be Prepared for life.” 
 
The core values within the Scouting Program give you a compass to navigate life. 

mailto:ed.richards@comcast.net


 

Riders Report 

 

Greetings and Happy New Year.  Last month was busy but very we enjoyed it collectively as the ALR and 
Legion as a whole.  We donated $750 to Blue Santa, had a great time at our ALR Xmas Party, and had 

over 14 people on our 2021 Spiritual Ride.  We have very few events in January but we are working behind the scenes 
to prepare for this year’s Rolling Run in March.  If you want to get more involved, we welcome you with open arms.  We 
provide information about various events through 5 different means:  plastic table tents on the bar/tables, newsletter, 
electronic board above the popcorn machine, Facebook, and our General Membership meeting.  If you still don’t know 
details for different events, you can always call or email Sean, Greg, or myself.  The best way to stay informed is attend-
ing our General Membership meeting on the second Tuesday of each month from 7:00 pm until 8:00 pm.  I look forward 
to a new year. 

In January, our first and only event is the NFL tailgate on 9 January at 1200.  Cowboys play the Eagles.  These tailgate 
parties are on the pavilion.  The other event is Chicken Fried Steak with our Audie Murphy patients if they can attend.  
Joe Falco and SAL will keep us posted if we will have Audie Murphy visitors.  Have a great New Year and if you have 
recommendations for improvements in 2022, please contact our Members at Large or myself.  Email is 
paul.goymerac@gmail.com or 210-724-3754.  God Bless our Veterans, Families, and friends. 
 
Paul (Gomer) Goymerac  
Post 593 ALR Director 

Flying Flags For Heroes 
 
Preston Sharp is a 16-year old member of the S.A.L. in Redding, California. Six years ago, he placed a U.S. 
flag on his grandfather’s grave and noticed that there were no flags on the graves of other veterans. This up-
set him to the point of taking action. He decided to make a difference. He started doing odd jobs and asked 
for donations to buy U.S. flags. He placed the first few hundred by himself, but before long, placing flags on 
the graves of veterans became a community-wide event that captured the attention of the media and the 45th 
President of The United States who praised him during The State of The Union Address! 
National S.A.L. Commander Michael Fox has selected the Flying Flags For Heroes program as his service 
project during his term of office. The goal is to place U.S. flags on the graves of one million veterans buried in 
local cemeteries throughout the fifty-four detachments. The Commander instructed each detachment to ap-
point one person to oversee the project in each state. Detachment of Texas Commander Tom Arista ap-
pointed 20th District Commander George Alva to this task. Commander Alva has set the goal at 18,000 flags 
to be placed at cemeteries to honor those veterans who gave part or all of their lives to protect our country’s 
freedom. It is a monumental task, but it is not beyond the ability of Texans to get it done! 
The deadline is just a few days prior to the next national convention in September of 2022. The flags do not 
have to be placed on a specific date nor all on the same day. Even though this is an S.A.L. driven project, 
Commander Fox wants each event to involve the community. Invite friends, neighbors, family, elected offi-
cials, celebrities, and the media to join you. 
Contact your local non-national cemetery and ask for permission to place the flags. Find out how many veter-
ans are in the cemetery and where they are located. Some cemeteries may have flags they will let you use. If 
they don’t, 4” x 6” stick flags are very affordable which means you can purchase them or ask for donations for 
this patriotic cause. On your selected date, have a brief and solemn ceremony and place the flags at each 
grave marker. Take photos and upload them and any other pertinent information to www.flagsforheroes.com. 
Record how many flags were placed. If the cemetery asks you to remove the flags, please do so and use 
them for another flag placement event. If you place only one flag, that puts us one flag closer to the goal, but 
more important than that – it is one veteran you have taken the time to honor. All veterans have paid with 
their lives. Some paid instantly, others paid over a lifetime. 
If you have any questions please email Commander Alva at cdrsal20dist@gmail.com. 

We are the proud possessors of a priceless heritage. 
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Help Bubba find Blue 
ALA President, Teresa Simmons-Copeland, has named K9s for Warriors as a special 
project for her year. Her mascot is a plush dog named Blue. Blue was kidnapped at 
DEC. Bubba, his long-lost brother, is looking for him.  

Go to Facebook “Help Bubba find Blue” to follow his adventures. 

FYI: K9s For Warriors is ending veteran suicide and returning our warriors to a life of 
dignity and independence. They rescue and train shelter dogs to be paired as Service 
Dogs for warriors with service-connected Post-Traumatic Stress, Traumatic Brain In-
jury and/or Military Sexual Trauma. They recently opened a facility in San Antonio 
(near ACS on Hwy 151). 

 

Will you help me with a donation? 

 

ALA Unit 593 

326 Legion Drive W 

Converse, TX 78109 

(Indicate your donation is for The K9 Warrior Program) 



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  



  

  

Survey Deadline extended until January 16, 2022 



  

  



  

  


